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Concord, NH Michael Cerbone has joined North Branch Construction as a project manager with
over 20 years of experience in commercial construction.

Cerbone has experience working in active industrial environments, commercial, educational,
hospitality, multifamily housing, healthcare, and non-profit sectors. Mr. Cerbone also has experience
in safety and regulatory compliance and the research and development of alternative energy
projects.

“After many years managing projects on the West Coast, we are very pleased Mike has moved to
New Hampshire and has joined our team at North Branch Construction,” said Joseph Campbell,
North Branch Construction president. “Mike brings many years of valuable experience and a keen
interest in helping North Branch Construction continue as one of the most respected construction
managers in New Hampshire.”
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